12th March, 2007
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I hereby certify that Ms Sarah Crews, PhD Student at the University of California, 

UC Berkeley

140 Mulford #3114

Berkeley, CA, 94720-3114

Berkley, USA has been granted permission to collect spider specimens in Saint Lucia as part of her research towards her doctoral thesis. Ms Crews has also been granted permission to take some of these specimens out of the country for identification purposes.

Thanking you,
………………………
Guy Mathurin (Mr.)

Senior Research Officer

Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries
Union Agricultural Station

Castries 

Saint Lucia

Tel (758)468-5600

Fax (758)450-1185

Email: research@slumaffe.org
